HAPPISBURGH PARISH COUNCIL

Donation bids
If any village groups would like to make bids for a donation from the Parish Council or car park funds please contact the clerk before 1st March
Bottle banks – please use the village bottle banks to save the village money
Householders are now able to recycle glass in their green bins. Although this is convenient it also may impact on householders financially!  Currently, and for many years, villages have all benefitted from glass recycling bottle banks because they receive money every year from North Norfolk District Council.  This money has meant that Parish Councils are able to keep their part of the Council Tax as low as possible.  Now that people are able to recycle their bottles in their own green bins this will mean that fewer people will recycle bottles in bottle banks, which will mean that the Parish Council will receive less money (and the Parish part of the Council Tax could then increase).  We have obtained bottle banks and would like to encourage householders and tourists to use them.  Please consider this (when recycling your bottles) and try to use the bottle bank at the Wenn Evans Centre if possible
Happisburgh Youth Football Club

The Parish Council has donated some money to Happisburgh Youth Football club, who currently run an under 11 football team.  They would like to start up a girls team, an under 15 team and an under 8 team.  Their under 11 team are currently top of the north east Norfolk youth league.  The Parish Council urges anyone who has children of any age who would like to play football to contact Marie Cornell: cornell.marie@yahoo.com

Clerk:  happisburghparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk /01692 670787.
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be on Monday 9th March 2015. 
